
 
507 N. Nanum Street, St. 102  ·  Ellensburg, WA 98926 

T:  509.962.7515  ·  F:  509.962.7581 

www.co.kittitas.wa.us/health/ 

 

 

 
Memo 

 
To: Kaycee Hathaway, CDS 
 
From:  Holly Myers, Environmental Health Supervisor 
 
Date:  February 13, 2015 
 
RE:   BL-14-00022 Curry  
 
 

 
After review of this BLA, it appears that the proposed changes will incorporate the existing home, water 
source access and septic system onto one parcel. Based on the additional information provided 
pertaining to water source and septic locations, Kittitas County Public Health recommends approval of 
this BLA.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need further information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


